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COUNTRY CAT OF SAUK CENTER NAMED MINNESOTA’S  
2015 SNOWMOBILE DEALER OF THE YEAR 

 
The Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association (MnUSA) is proud to announce the recipient 
of the 2015 Snowmobile Dealer of the Year Award is Country Cat of Sauk Centre owned by 
Dave and Mark Wanderscheid. 
 
Country Cat’s owners have been long-time supporters and advocates of the sport of 
snowmobiling.  They support motorized recreation issues, promote local and state club 
memberships as well as being sponsors, supporters and participants in many snowmobile events 
such as the Rum River and Haydays swap meets, Sno-Cross at Buffalo River, and Oval Racing at 
Alexandria.  They also support snowmobiling through their sponsorship and distribution of trail 
maps and other literature. Their motto “We take pride in going the extra mile to ensure that our 
customers are satisfied,” shows in the friendship they offer, the demo rides and after-purchase 
contacts and follow-up to their customers, 
 
John Olmscheid, a Region 3 Director of MnUSA says, “Country Cat is a strong member and 
supports us and all of the snowmobile clubs in the whole five or ten counties around them.”  He 
also commended them for their support through maps and being involved in fundraisers, land-
owners suppers and other activities.   
 
In addition to local involvement, the Minnesota Highway Safety and Research Center 
commended them for their continued and outstanding support of the Emergency Vehicle 
Operators Snowmobile and ATV Training Programs. 
 
Country Cat’s comprehensive and ongoing involvement and support is fueled by their highly 
evident passion for the sport.  Their passion, support and involvement in the sport are the 
primary reasons that Country Cat is the 2015 snowmobile dealer of the year. 
 

#  #  # 
 
The Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association, which works closely with the legislature, 
state, local and national organizations, to promote favorable snowmobile legislation, regulations 
and funding. The association and its volunteers have worked extensively to help develop 
Minnesota’s snowmobile trail system – one of the most comprehensive systems in the country. 
For more information visit www.mnsnowmobiler.org. 


